

NORTH DAKOTA NATIONAL GUARD OFFICE OF THE ADJUTANT GENERAL P.O. BOX 5511 BISMARCK, ND 58506-5511

The Honorable Kelly Armstrong North Dakota Governor

Brigadier General Mitchell R. Johnson The Adjutant General and Director of Emergency Services

June 30, 2023

Honorable Scott Decker Mayor, City of Dickinson 38 1st St W Dickinson, ND 58601

Dear Mayor Decker:

The purpose of this letter is to provide you with the North Dakota National Guard's intent to terminate the armory lease agreement effective September 30, 2025. COL Coldy Volk will be reaching out to finalize the lease termination details.

We sincerely appreciate your city's continued support of the North Dakota National Guard and our Soldiers and Airmen.

Sincerely,

Mitchell R. Johnson

Brigadier General, NDNG

The Adjutant General

CF: Dustin Dassinger, City Administrator